Sent to all Members

August 13, 2023

Dear {%FName%},

Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided by District 6220 Governor-Elect and Paul Harris Society Coordinator, Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er). Please share Foundation Minutes with club members at weekly meetings and post in newsletters and social media.
Also, it would be appreciated if you would add “utnehmer@gmail.com” to your club newsletter mailing list.

===========================================================

“This is the first interactive Rotary Foundation Minute.

Please take just a few seconds (we only have sixty) and tell the person closest to you on your right one thing you like or admire about them.

(Pause for 15 seconds while people communicate.)

Welcome back. 

I’ll bet you feel a bit better than you did just a minute ago.

And that makes this an excellent time to ask you to support The Rotary Foundation and Paul Harris Society.

A recent university study reports that people in good moods are more likely to give to a charitable cause.

Now that you’re in a good mood please consider an annual donation of $100 to the Foundation or, if possible, join the Paul Harris Society and pledge $1,000 a year.

Thank you.”

This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.”

--

Roger Utnehmer  
Rotary District 6220 PHS Coordinator 
District Governor 2024-25 
(C) 920 495 9677 
utnehmer@gmail.com  
